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Date:   September 4, 2019  
 
Subject:  Revised EOC model language for plans offering Part D Coverage 

 

The income related monthly adjustment amount, also known as IRMAA, will be released later than it has 
been in prior years. Due to this change, CMS has provided revised language in the Evidence of Coverage 
models for plans offering Part D coverage. Plans can view these updated model materials at: 
https://www.cms.gov/Medicare/Health-
Plans/ManagedCareMarketing/MarketngModelsStandardDocumentsandEducationalMaterial.html 

The following models and corresponding sections have been revised: 

HMO-MAPD; PPO-MAPD; PFFS; Cost; PDP:           Chapter 1, Section 7;  

Chapter 12 

DE-SNP:                                                                               Chapter 1, Section 4;  

Chapter 12 
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